Vic and Greta Ward
P.O. Box 1297
Boulevard, Ca 91905

October 5, 2007

Billie Blanchard

CA Public Utilities Commission
c/o Aspen Enviromental Group
235 Montgomery Street, Ste 935
San Francisco, CA 94104

Re: Sunrise Powerlink New Information Route “D” Alternative

Dear M_s. Blenchard:

Unfortunately my husband and I were unable to attend last nights meeting in
Boulevard relating to the Powerlink. However, this does not mean that we are
oblivious to the fact of the outcome of this project.

We live in Boulevard because is peaceful and affordable. But what is proposed by
SDG&E will kill our property values at a time in our lives when we may need to sell
and move nearer to town. My husband is 75 and I am 69 and still working probably 50
hours a week. If we were unable to sell because of the proposed Powerlink cables we
would be in a pretty bad shape, along with many other persons in the propsed route.

If this should go through any part of our property we hope that SDG&E would
purchase our property from us at the value it will be prior to the construction of the

line.

As you can tell from my letter we are opposed to this project.




